

What's happening week commencing 2nd October 2017



Value for the week – Responsibility

Things you might need to know about the timetable this week:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Y5 PE – Narwhal	Y4 PE - All classes	Y6 PE – All Classes	Y3 PE – Starfish and	Y5 PE – Caribou and
	(Coyote and Gecko		Stingray swimming this ½	Puffin
Lunchtime Homework	swimming this ½ term)	Homework due in for all	term	
Club	Y3 PE - Dolphin and	children	Y5 PE – Penguin	Homework set for all
	Stingray			children
After school Drama Club				
				After school Multi-sports
				Club
Please make sure your child's reading book and journal are brought into school every day.				

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 4th October and Thursday 5th October – Parents' Evening – 3.30 – 6.30 pm

Friday 6th October – Y3 'Settling-in' survey to go home

Friday 13th October - Scorpion Class Learning Assembly - 2.40 pm

Monday 16th October – Harvest Festival at St Nichols Church – Y3 & 4: 1.30 – 2.00, Y5 & 6: 2.15 – 2.45

Tuesday 17th October - Y3 & 4 Flu immunisation

Thursday 19th October – Friends' Disco – lower school: 6.15 – 7.15, upper school 7.30 – 8.30

Thursday 19th October – Friends' Christmas Fair Fundraiser - non-uniform day

Thursday 19th October - School closes for half term - 3.15 pm

Dinner Menu

Autumn/Winter Menu

Week beginning

2/10/17 - Week 2

See website for menu

LAST WEEK'S HOUSE POINTS AWARD WINNERS AND 💢 OF THE WEEK

10 – Dominic Tullett, Joel Jimmy

25 – Jasmine Mehmet, Harry Watson 50 – Sacha Lapa, Kaylee King

100 - Samantha Morris, Esme Motley, Kian Mitchell, Lucas Trollope

150 – Alfie Wyatt, Yasmin Taylor, Kyle Barnett, Elise Walker, Kai Cassidy, Luke Mouland

200 – Miya Eames, Jenson Bracey, Joao Cabrita

300 - Lewis Smith, Elinor Riglar

400 - Dalton Walpole



MESSAGES AND REMINDERS

Class Learning Assembly - This year, every class will lead an assembly on a Friday afternoon. We would love for you to come along when it is your child's class turn. Look in the dates above to find out when your child's date is approaching!

English Lessons – A number of our children from year 3 and 4 will be starting English lessons with a difference from today. They will be working with a programme called 'Read Write Inc.' as part of their daily English provision.

Water – Please make sure you child has a water bottle in school; learning is thirsty work!

Keeping up to Date – We want to keep you as up to date as possible with things happening in school so will be sending out a weekly bulletin rather than a newsletter every two weeks. Bulletins will look like from now on and although this one is on paper, we would really like to send them by email in the future as well as put them on our website. If you do not have an email address and would like a paper copy in the future, please let the office know.

Also, checkout our Facebook page to receive regular updates.

Reading – It is really important that children read lots and lots; in school and at home. Please make sure your child reads at home and bring their books into school every day.

Contact details – Please make sure that any changes to your contact details are given to the office. It is really important that we have up to date information in case we need to contact you. This could include an email address too, so we can send you our bulletin!